Dear partner in the Lord,

I trust God that you are doing well by His GRACE in this New Year 2024.. I and my family so appreciate all our faithful supporters as you pray for us and support us with monetary gifts.

I praise God for souls saved and baptized in December 2023. I praise God for national missionaries and Pastors working in various field in TOGO like:

- Agoe Demakpoe Baptist Church
- Agoe Dikame Baptist Church
- Adetsicope Baptist Church
- Atakpame Baptist Church
- -Blitta Baptist Church
- and new mission work at Kpalla a new area for church planting .

Dear brethen in the Lord be praying for my trip to USA this January 24th 2024 for mission conferences. God is blessing His work and more workers needed to be praying for and supporting. Hoping to see some of you again may God richly bless you.

Your servant in the Lord Piwissiwe PITALA TOGO (West Africa)